
Members of the Government Oversight Committee 
Chair Bob Peterson 
 
Thank you for letting me speak today about HB 1. 
 
 
We need a clean bill to get President Biden on the ballot in November. The republican 
shenanigans of adding poison to the important bill of getting the president on the ballot are an 
embarrassment. The nation is watching. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Laura Irvin 
Lorain County 
214-415-4761 
 


